
Planning application comment was submitted on thel6 April 2024 09:50 AM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Judith Magnay 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: These meadows on the edge of Hereford important historically and also environmentally - which is 

very important. lt is now the last remaining floodplain in the UK supporting rare plant species and visiting birds 

such as skylarks and curlews (curlews which are endangered already). The meadows are under strain already 

due to heavy rain fall from Climate change. So to be further challenged by - developments - many more cars and 

roads - noise and light pollution etc. is devastating. Discussions taking place now around Hereford in this regard 

is growing in intensity. 

This area is a precious space in Hereford - the lungs of the area and reasons why we love this area. The reason 

why folk visit. 

l STRONGLY OBJECT TO THIS DEVELOPMENT 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Judith 

Last name: Magnay 

Email 

Postcode: HR1 2QR 

Address: 8 Grenfell Road, Hereford, HR1 2QR 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: Prioritize the River Lugg keeping it free from pollutants from the 

developments allowing wild life to be free and protect all wild life - flora and fauna. Ensure there are ample cycle 

routes into the City. Protect the meadow lands and flood plain. 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uinfo/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606215651 
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